
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Securities Commission of The Bahamas advises that its offices will close to the public and regular 
operations will be suspended at 12:00 p.m. on Friday 31 July 2020, as a result of the passage of 
Hurricane Isaias.   
 
Operations will continue on at 9:00 a.m. Tuesday 4 August 2020, weather permitting. 
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